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Gratitude Letter from Executive Director 

 

Dear Solveig, 

 I am extremely happy to inform you that the girl, 

Dhanalakshmi, whom you supported for her nursing course, has 

completed her studies and graduated with very good marks. She 

just a few days back received her graduation and is at present 

working in our Pudhupunal orphanage mini clinic. She is also 

part-time working in a hospital in the nearby town. I take this 

opportunity to thank you very sincerely for your generosity in 

supporting this girl. The girl also has written a letter to you 

thanking you which I am attaching herewith. Once again thanking 

you. 

 

With kind Regards, 

Dr. I. Sebastian, 
Executive Director, 
St. Joseph’s Development Trust, 
Genguvarpatti, 
Periyakulam(T.K) 
Theni (DT). 
Mobile: +91 (0) 9442642486 
E-mail: sponsor@sjdt.in  
Website: www.sjdt.in  
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G. Dhanalakshmi Graduation photos 
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